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2nd August 2021
Letter from the Trustees of the Adventure Dolphin ( Pangbourne ) Charity to all Adventure Dolphin  Member/s.
                                                     Reference - The Future
Here is your invitation to a full members meeting on  Monday 23rd August at 7.00pm either joining in person at the Centre or remotely on Zoom.
1. Introduction from Trustees (Brian Davies)

At the beginning of July the Trustees shared with you the results of the consultation held earlier in the year about the future of the Adventure Dolphin Charity.
It was agreed by all that we need make changes to enable us to grow and thrive.
It was clear that the consultation showed members wanted the functions of the Charity, that of Future Financial Footing, Building management, Compliances, including the Charity Commission should be separated from the operations/ activity delivery by members.
The Trustees would like one point of reference with the representatives of the club activities.
The Trustees feel it is up to you as a member to decide how this can be achieved to enable you to grow and become a thriving organisation.
Members need to drive this new initiative through, working out the detail over the winter so that we can all agree and be up and running for the start of April 2022.


The challenge before you is:- How is this best done?:
2. Future Actions for the Club Members ( Kevin Dennis)

What does a new Club look like?

We have asked James Hinves to share some examples of how other organisations work.
James is a Clubs Development Officer for British Canoeing and will inform the meeting of how clubs are set up and the various rules required of members to make them successful, and quality within them can be judged. Although James is from Canoeing the idea of a club is generic.
There will then be time to discuss the information you have been given by James, adding to the discussions that we know members have been having over the past months. 
No doubt this will include….
Discussion around preferred future Club structure.

How do we go about organising it?
Recruiting / co-opting volunteers to develop the chosen shape of the organisation and work with the Trustees and members on the details and prepare the motion for the AGM/ EGM.
Begin to establish roles and recruit for them to enable the New Club/s and groups to begin to transfer the roles of the Operation group to them.
3. Wrap-up and next steps (all)

Yours sincerely,
Dr. Brian Davies on behalf of the Trustees

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
If you plan to attend in person we would like you to wear a face covering, if you would like to attend on line please contact: info@adventuredolphin.co.uk to be sent the link for the meeting.
Adventure Dolphin (Pangbourne) Charity
c/o Dolphin House, Whitchurch Road

Pangbourne, Reading

Berkshire, RG8 7DA

                                                                                                                                Tel: 0118 4403038 

Email: info@adventuredolphin.co.uk

Web:  www.adventuredolphin.co.uk 
									                             Steve Ellis        Chairman of the Trustees


										             Email: steve.ellis@adventuredolphin.co.uk


										                              Registered Charity No: 1111555


		








